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School Board Meeting:    June 13, 2016 
 

Subject:      QComp Annual Report 
 

Presenters:      Pam Miller, T & L Director 
Evan Ronken, PPD Coordinator 

 
             
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Report only. No action required. 

 

DESCRIPTION: 
 

One requirement of the state’s QComp program is to complete an annual 
evaluation of the local program and to report those findings to MDE. The BHM 
Program for Professional Development (PPD) Advisory Committee provided 
guidance to Evan Ronken, PPD Coordinator, along with the PPD Coaches to 
complete a program evaluation this spring. All licensed staff were invited to 
provide feedback through an online survey. Select sites also participated in 
some interviews designed to gather additional feedback related to all aspects 
of the PPD program, such as goal writing, coaching, and participating in 
professional learning communities. 
 

Once reviewed by the school board, the annual report will be submitted to 
MDE. There is no requirement for board approval. 
 

 


